
Project Guagua 

The Goal: Replace our vehicle in 2 weeks!! 

The death of our guagua (van) is imminent! It has gone beyond small repairs and is becoming a hindrance 

to our ministry here on a weekly basis.  We need your help!!!  We are asking for 1000 people to give $10 or 

for 100 people to spread the word by getting 10 friends to donate $10 each. This vehicle will give us the 

ability to reach more people with the gospel, as well as offer practical help to missionaries all over the 

island.  Unfortunately, cars are not cheap here.  They run 2 to 3 times what they are in the States. We desire 

to have something that is reliable and economical.  We have consulted with a local mechanic who has 

worked on the island for years.  He has given us a list of what he thinks are the most reliable, economical 

(gas is over $5 a gallon), and inexpensive vehicles to repair in the DR. When we think of the cost as a whole 

and all the logistics it is overwhelming, but we are trusting God and His plan for us in all things.   

$10 x 1000 = 100 people asking 10 of their friends to donate $10 = Reliable vehicle used to bring glory to 

God wherever it goes!!!! 

 

 (The Dying Guagua)            (Possible Replacement) 

To Give:  

Tax Deductible donations can be made to Alliance Bible Chapel with a note in the memo “Oliveria 

Vehicle Fund” 

Mail to:  
Oliveria Family  

c/o Tiffani Ghiglieri  

1462 Beekman Ave.  

Medford Or 97501 

Donations can also be received through Paypal at www.toseetheglory.org  

To follow our family’s adventure in the Dominican Republic please visit www.toseetheglory.org and 

subscribe to our blog! 


